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IXONOS RECEIVES A SIGNIFICANT ORDER IN THE USA

Ixonos has been awarded a 4 million USD order by a large US technology corporation, for the delivery of
design and software services.

The order covers UX/UI Design and Development, Visual Design, Technical Architecting, Software
Development and Quality Assurance. The service delivery will start immediately and is planned to be
completed by the end of 2014.

Sami Paihonen, the SVP of Ixonos Design & US Region Head comments: "We are thrilled to expand our
cooperation with this key customer since it shows they value our cutting-edge creativity combined with a
world class solution delivery. We are delighted to see that our approach of Dream-Design-Deliver
resonates so well in the market place globally."

This order has been taken into consideration in the new guidance for 2014 as announced on June 25th.
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